
 
 
City of Mississauga 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Studies for  

Redmond Road, Webb Drive, The Exchange and Kariya Drive 

 
Public Information Centre – Wednesday June 12, 2019 
 
The City of Mississauga has initiated four road extension studies in the downtown area to 

create a finer road network and improve walking and cycling opportunities. Public input and 

comments are welcome and will be incorporated into the planning and design. For more 

information about these studies, please visit: 

http://www.mississauga.ca/portal/residents/rwek-ea-studies 

 

Please provide your comments on any aspect of the study being considered, and place your 

comment sheet in the box provided at the Public Information Centre, or submit via regular mail 

or email by July 5, 2019. 

 
PLEASE PRINT 

NAME:   

ADDRESS:  POSTAL CODE:  

EMAIL:   

 
MY INTEREST IS: (please check all that apply) 
 
[  ]  Redmond Road [  ]  Webb Drive 

[  ]  The Exchange [  ]  Kariya Drive 

 
COMMENTS / QUESTIONS / SUGGESTIONS: 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mississauga.ca/portal/residents/rwek-ea-studies


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Place your comment sheet in the box provided at the Public Information Centre, or submit via 

regular mail or email by July 5, 2019. 

 

By Mail: Katherine Jim, M.Eng., P.Eng. 
WSP Consultant Project Manager 
610 Chartwell Road, Suite 300 
Oakville ON L6J 4A9 

By Email: rwekea@wsp.com 
 

mailto:rwekea@wsp.com

